The Royal Melbourne Hospital
T o —Royal Park Campus

. 34-54 Poplar Road
Melbourne Hospital Parkuille VIC 3052

Australia

Janine Reinking
President of Rotary Club Sunbury

31.03.2020
Dear Janine,

RE: Donations of hats and Scrub suits for RMH Healthcare staff

Telephone: +61 3 838 7211
Facsimile: +61 3 838 2222

thermh.org.au
ABN 73 802 706 972

In this time of uncertainty and difficulty, we truly appreciate your generosity to

help us out.

As Healthcare workers we are committed to and have taken oaths to deliver our

service and provide care to our community amidst this pandemic.

Having these hats and scrubs would greatly assist us in ensuring that our staff
are in scrubs and not in their own personal clothing whilst performing clinical

duties. This will be reassuring to our community.

Again thank you so much for your contribution and we will endeavour to do our

best with your support.

Sincerely,

Leah Blyth

Subacute Services Senior Nurse Manager
Royal Melbourne Hospital

Royal Park Campus
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